
Community Council Minutes 
Thursday, September 24, 2015 

Foxboro Elementary 
 

Members in attendance:  Kevin Prusse, Liz Roberts, Marcia Young, Becky Tatum, Allison Riddle, Lisa 

Moeller, Gary Sant, Jenessa Sant, Shannon Viner, Elisa Lauritzen, Ben Lauritzen, Sherry Mullen, Jason 

Ginos, and Wendy Neff.  

Excused:  Natalie Preston and Kristian Wang. 

Welcome:  Mr. Prusse welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

Mr. Prusse explained what Trustlands money is and where it comes from, as well as the Community 

Council’s role in deciding how it is used.  Last year, our school received almost $40,000 in Trustlands 

money.  Mr. Prusse explained the rules about how Trustlands money is to be spent.  He also talked 

about what a Community Council is, the rules on how it is set up and how it functions, and how the 

Council is involved in developing a School Improvement Plan. 

Mr. Prusse will send us a link so that we can watch a short video about the Trustlands. 

The council voted to have Kristian Wang as Chairman and Sherry Mullen as Secretary.   

We decided on a day and time to meet:  5:00PM on the 4th Thursday of each month – with the 

exception of November (we will meet on the 3rd Thursday) and December (we will not meet in 

December).   Our next two meeting dates are:  Thursday, October 22 at 5:00PM and Thursday, 

November 19 at 5:00PM.   

Mr. Prusse encouraged the Council to attend a Bountiful Cluster meeting (all elementary and junior 

high schools that feed into BHS are called the Bountiful Cluster) to discuss the upcoming bond initiative 

that will be on the ballot in November.  The meeting will be on October 1 at 6:00PM in the BHS Choral 

Room. 

There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 5:25PM. 


